Natural Resource Gas Limited
39 Beech St. E., PO Box 307, Aylmer On N5H 281

Via Email

August 7% 2013

Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge St, Suite 2700
“Toronts, ON " M4P1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Status of Independent Study EB-2010-0018, Phase 2

In response to the Boards® letter of July 31, 2013 to Mr. Jack Howley regarding the above matter, Natural
Resource Gas Limited (“NRG"™) circulated an RFP for a Study on the System Gas Integrity issue and an

RFP for a Competitive Market Study on August 6, 2013, Each RFP, which were approved by the Steering
Committee, was circulated to 3 consultants with a submission deadline of September 16, 2013.

Upon receipt of the RFP’s, the Steering Committee will meet and review the responses. At that time, we
will have a better indication of the timeline for completion and will advise the Board accordingly.

Regards,
Anthony Graat,
President




